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Law Office of

  Richard A. Finnigan          
Richard A. Finnigan                     2112 Black Lake Blvd. SW
           Kathy McCrary, Paralegal
  (360) 956-7001
Olympia, Washington 98512

       (360) 753-7012
rickfinn@localaccess.com
Fax (360) 753-6862
   
  kathym@localaccess.com
August 24, 2009
VIA E-MAIL AND HAND DELIVERY
Mr. David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:
Docket No. UT-083055 - Interconnection Agreement Under Sections 251 and 252 of the Telecommunications Act of 1996 Between Lewis River Telephone Company, Inc. d/b/a TDS Telecom and COMCAST Phone of Washington, LLC d/b/a Comcast Digital Phone
Dear Mr. Danner:


Pursuant to the direction in Paragraph 114 of the Arbitrator's Report and Decision (Order 05) in the above-referenced docket, enclosed you will find the complete copy with all attachments of the above-referenced Interconnection Agreement.  The parties request approval of the enclosed Interconnection Agreement.  


Please note that the parties have agreed to use October 1, 2009, as the effective date for the Interconnection Agreement.


Thank you for your attention to the attached.








Sincerely,








RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/km

Enclosures
cc:
Linda Lowrance (via e-mail, w/o encl.)

Gail Long (via e-mail, w/o encl.)

Greg Kopta (via e-mail, w/o encl.)
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